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SUBJECT: Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2
LO/ SLO Written Exam Comments for NRC Combined inspection

50-352/95-13-OL

Dear Mr. Martin:

Attached is our response to selected questions and answers associated with the NRC SRO written
examination administered on August 7,1995, at the Limerick Generating Station. These comments
are being submitted using the guidance of NUREG 1021, to clarify areas where alternate correct>

answers should be considored. References have been indicated to justify the comments made.

The written examinations for both the RO and SRO candidates were comprehensive and thorough.
The opportunity for the pre-exam review was beneficial in developing a thorough and fair
examination.

If there are any questions concerning these comments, please contact L A. Hopkins, LGS Director -
Training, at (610) 718-4000.

Very truly yours,
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Attachments

xc: G. W. Meyer, Chief, BWR and PWR Section, USNRC, Region 1
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Carl E. Sisco, USNRC, Region 1
N. S. Perry, USNRC, Senior Resident inspector, LGS
Document Control Desk, USNRC, Washington, DC
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